
State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
P.O. Box 8044 
Madison, Wi 53703 

June 5, 2017 

Burnett County 
Mr. Nathan Ehalt, Burnett County Administrator 
7 41 0 County Road K, # 116 
Webster, WI 54872 

RE: Site Investigation Report Directives 

Scott Walker, Governor 

Cathy Stepp, Secretary 
Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay- 711 

DNR BRRTS # 02-07-282564 PECFA # 54893-8024-14 
Burnett Oil Co 
26504 Minnow Avenue, Webster 

Dear Mr. Ehalt: 

On March 22, 2017, the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (Department) received the 
Environmental Site Investigation Report for the site referenced above. The Department has determined 
the site investigation has not defined the degree and extent of contamination consistent with the 
requirements of NR 716 Wis. Admin. Code. 

Additional soil borings are needed to define the degree and extent of the petroleum contaminated soil 

Petroleum product impacts to groundwater by petroleum compounds appear to be minimal. Groundwater 
data collected to date for this project shows that shallow soil contamination is the main driver of this 
petroleum cleanup project. It appears groundwater should be further assessed using direct push 
technology groundwater grab samples. Please submit a costs estimate for Department review of 
PECFA reimbursement of costs associated with the above tasks. 

Thank you for your efforts to protect Wisconsin's environment. If you have any questions, please contact 
me in writing at the letterhead address or by telephone at (608) 261-6543. 

";f.;L�� 
Ralph N. Smith 
Hydrogeologist 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 

cc: John Robinson, DNR Remediation and Redevelopment Program Northern Region Team Leader 
(via email) 
David Larsen, REI Engineering, Inc., 4080 N. 201h Avenue, Wausau, WI 54401 (via email & 
USPS) 
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